EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 13th December 2021
Via Zoom
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
The Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee. 
Present were:
John Blain (Chair), Ian Seymour (Secretary), Ian Webster (Treasurer), Julie Hobson (Vice-Chair), Phil Parker, Dave Kelly, Tom Hughes, Paul Murphy, Robbie Daniels, Jazz Bal. 
Apologies were received from:
John Vanderwerff, Dave Gillam, Keith Seymour, Steve Butterworth.  

	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

Jazz Bal proposed that the minutes be approved. The motion was seconded by Paul Murphy and passed without objection.

	  3
	Treasurers Report

Ian Webster stated there was a present balance of £14,401.  

	  4
	Secretarys Report
Ian Seymour had nothing to report with regard to membership.
It was pointed out that our website requires updating. Ian Seymour said he would arrange for Exec Committee on home page to be updated and enquire how we can update web pages ourselves.

Julie Hobson and Jazz Bal both offered to help if required. 

	 5
	ESSG

Jazz Bal provided an update stating that Denise Barrett-Baxendale was supportive to the Fan Advisory Board but the opportunity to discuss a Fan Director with the board had not presented itself so he was expecting sight of a press release from the club imminently.

John Blain stated that he was pleased that Denise Barrett-Baxendale was supporting this but we needed to ensure that it was in the image of what the fans wanted and not what the club wanted. 

Robbie Daniels thought that the report should be in the public domain immediately and John Blain confirmed that as far as he knew it should be out tomorrow (14th).

It is expected that ESSG will make a statement via Twitter regarding the positive meetings they had held with the club.

Dave Kelly made the point that fan representative must have the right skill set but also must be elected by the fans.

Much discussion then ensued regarding who is responsible for determining what is the right skill set and what are the competences that the candidates must demonstrate if this is to be an open and transparent process.  


	6
	Any Other Business

· Julie Hobson asked if we should support the movement “27 minutes for 27 years”. Ian Seymour said that it all depends on what they have in mind and this was agreed by Robbie Daniels who thought that we need to know more detail about their intentions before we commit ourselves. It was suggested that we could reach out and invite one of their representatives to our next meeting on 10th January. This was agreed. 
· John Blain reported that he had sent an email to Mr Moshiri seeking a date for a meeting with him and our Exec Committee.
· Dave Kelly reported that the foodbanks had collected about 1/3 of what they usually collect pre-pandemic and that greater help and support was required.

· Dave Kelly also noted that the Auto Cup Scheme was not in operation this season. Jazz Bal advised that the Fans Forum had raised this with the club and their response was that it was due to the late issuing of the season tickets. 


There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.45pm

